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----- Original Message -----  
From: Ted & Sharon Rufledt  
To: councilgroup@rcgov.org  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2005 8:01 PM 
Subject: North Rapid Work Release Facility 
 
Ladies & Gentlemen, 
It is my understanding that the County has filed a use on review for a change of use, for this 
facility. At some point, this will come before you for approval or disapproval. On behalf of many in 
our neighborhood, I believe I'm quite safe in saying that it be our desire for this matter to be given 
a vote of disapproval. The reasons are many and I also believe, quite obvious to all of you.
  
We too, understand and commend the County for wise and prudent use of facilities and our issue 
is not with that, rather, the placing of a "jail", smack in the middle of a residential area. This is just 
plain and simple, foolishness and I think none of you would appreciate having such, in your 
residential areas either.
  
Several years ago when this was approved for a work release center, I believe we were told that 
the use would never change. Times do indeed change and for our part, we have not forgotten 
what was said then. And it seems that while the County "jumps' through the hoops in these 
matters as we all must, it's also quite likely that a down vote from the Common Council, will be 
challenged, as it was then, and they, the County, will go ahead anyway. Then we wonder why 
their seems to be apathy and indifference among the voters and such low turnout at the polls. 
One only need be on the recieving end of these sort of things and it gives you a rather gloomy 
view of the "process" we call, government.
  
Please do whatever you can to stop this foolishness, in it's tracks. Thanks You,
  
Ted G. Rufledt, Sr
825 Farlow Ave
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